DEPARTMENT OF

INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

UNIVERSITY OF OREGON
EUGENE

May 10, 1939

Mr. Forrest Allen
Director of Athletics
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Cosch Allen:

Thanks very much for your nice letter of

May 6. I am very sorry that we could not zet together
for a game this coming winter.

1 have not as yet filled the date of
“Yecember 27, and if it should be that you can zet per-
mission to play the game in Kansgsas City, 1 wish you
would still keep us in mind and let me know. One or
two schools have contacted us for that date, but 1 do

not believe we will accept znything until after your
meeting the latter part of May.

With best wishes, I em,

Yours sincerely,

M Mt

Howard Hobson
Basketball & Bsasseball Cosach



